
Luggage Check-In 
 
When: Sunday, March 22, 2020 
Time: 5-7pm – TENTATIVE (if this changes, we will notify ASAP!) 
Location: Waseca High School gym 
 
Each trip participant will check one piece of luggage with a maximum weight of 50 pounds and 
total length + width + height = 62 inches or less.  Participants will not be allowed to have carry-
on only to avoid fees.  All participants are required to pay a $30 luggage fee to cover the total 
group cost.  Each participant will also be allowed 1 small carry-on and 1 personal item that can 
fit in the space under the seat or overhead bin. 
 
*Luggage Fees will be collected by the treasurer on one of the following dates: 
 
 Thursday, February 27th before and after the band concert 
 Sunday, March 1st during the mandatory trip meeting – 6:00PM 
 Sunday, March 22nd during the luggage check-in night - DEADLINE 
 Transfer from Student Account balance (if funds are available) 
 Mail check payable to ‘Waseca Band Boosters’ to be received BEFORE Sunday, March 

22nd 
 PO Box 203 
 Waseca, MN 56093 
 If you need to make special arrangements, please contact the booster treasurer, Sondra 

Herman.  sondraherman@live.com or 612-850-0947 text 
 
**ALL STUDENTS WILL NEED TO HAVE THEIR UNDERS KIT (MARCHING SHOES, BLACK 

SOCKS, BLUE ‘UNDER’ SHIRT & BLACK ‘UNDER’ SHORTS) PACKED IN THEIR 
MARCHING JAYS DRAWSTRING BAG TO BE HUNG WITH THEIR UNIFORM ON THE 

TRAILER.  PLEASE DO NOT PACK THESE IN LUGGAGE OR CARRY-ON. 
 
Uniform re-fitting will be done the week of March 9th to be sure all uniforms still fit 
properly.  Please have your student(s) try on their shoes to be sure they still fit as well.   
Instruments will be packed on the trailer once the pep band schedule is known.  ALL 
instruments, including small instruments, will be transported on the trailer.  
Any under kits that were not checked in at the meeting on March 1st should be brought 
to uniform fitting for check in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


